Dear Chorus Parent,

[bookmark: _GoBack]	This year the AES Chorus will wear a uniform.  The shirts will be royal blue with our chorus logo.  They will also wear black bottoms and black shoes. (Leggings and sweat pants do not count as black bottoms.)  The shirts are $5, and parents are more than welcome to purchase one, as well.  If your student participated in chorus last year, they will need to buy a new shirt this year since it is different from last year’s shirt.  Please make checks out to AES or turn in exact change.  Thank you!  All orders must be turned in by Friday, September 8.

								Sara Smith
								Music Specialist
								sara.smith@acsk-12.org
 		

		               Please cut and return the lower portion.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student’s Name:

Student’s Homeroom Teacher:

Please circle one

Youth
	XS   S   M   L   XL

Adult
	S   M   L   XL


Total    $__________________________
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